
4/7-4/11 Week of the Young Child
4/9 Field Trip to the Turtle Back Zoo
4/16 & 4/18- 1:00pm dismissal 
4/13- Happy Birthday, Eliette 
4/21- 4/25- Spring Break

Upcoming Events

This month we learning about planting flowers. 
We will learn how to write our first and last names.
We will learn our alphabet letters/sounds, alliterations
and rhyming.
We will learn our colors, numbers, shapes, and
patterns. 

Mrs. Solazzo

(973-484-4255

stuhalhar@aol.com

Contact 

What we are learning:

Mrs. Solazzo’sMrs. Solazzo’s

Newsletter

Reminders:
Please send in warm clothes as we go outside daily
Please make sure to send in a water bottle daily. 
Please send in a pack of wipes and Clorox wipes at the beginning of each month
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